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102nd Annual Meeting
YFA Conference and WFBF Annual Meeting attendees,

We are looking forward to seeing you at the 2021 YFA Conference & WFBF Annual Meeting on 
December 3-6, 2021. 

In preparation for the meeting, we want to provide everyone an update on COVID protocols and 
masking. First and foremost, we recognize that not everyone has the same comfort level when 
attending a large event such as this one, and that we all must bear personal responsibility for the 
choices we make regarding our own personal health and safety.

This year we have arranged for larger space to hold our meal functions, banquet programs, and 
trade show. While this added space will make it easier for members to spread out, we want you to 
be aware that maintaining a six-foot minimum distance at all times may be challenging in some 
areas of the facility. 

For buffet-style meals, we have arranged for Kalahari staff to serve you as you go through the line 
to minimize risk of handling common serving utensils. In addition, sanitizer stations will be located 
throughout the meeting facility for your convenience.

Currently there is not a mask requirement for Sauk County, Wisconsin Dells nor at the Kalahari 
Resort & Conference Center. As a result, masks are not required for those attending these WFBF 
events. We encourage you to plan accordingly.

As always, we look forward to a safe, enjoyable and productive meeting and we ask that you be 
fully aware of the circumstances and plan accordingly to keep yourself safe during these unusual 
times. 

See you soon!
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